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UPS' Enthusiastic Support towards Madam Hong's Bakery

Madam Hong's Bakery, which sells handmade cookies that are produced by persons with
disabilities, was set up in 2009 by Fu Hong Society with the support of The UPS Foundation.
o Since its opening, Madam Hong's Bakery has gained great popularity. In 2012, the number
@ of cookies produced reached 350,000. In 2013-14, the furnover of Madam Hong's Bakery
w exceeded $600,000 and contributed to 40% of the workshop's income. All these prove

that Madam Hong's Bakery is experiencing a rapid growth and is gaining more popularity.

In 2015, with the intention to expand the business of Madam Hong's Bakery, Fu Hong
Society once again applied for The UPS Foundation’s sponsorship. We would like to express
our gratitude to UPS for showing confinuous support to our Society and our service. The
sponsorship of more than $230,000 allowed Madam Hong's Bakery to look into new
packaging, develop relevant new products, increase the production through purchasing new
equipment, expand the retail service of cookies and extend the ordering service to the Infernet.
These plans have made Madam Hong's Bakery more professional, more high-yielding and more
diversified in products. They have also brought along more fraining opportunities fo persons with disabilities.

UPS offers more than simply financial support to our Society, they organize volunteer events at our Society during the Global
Volunteer Month every year. On 3 October 2015, the UPS Volunteer Team visited the Rehabilitation Centfre and joined the
workmates at Madam Hong's Bakery in making cookies. After that, they gave out their products to Si Lok Adult Training Centre
and Yi Lok Adult Training Centre. The volunteers spent a happy and meaningful day with the service users.






